
safety recall 

Response (Laura) 
Dear Mr. Earnhardt, 
Thank you for tal<i ng advantage of the safety mo 
have received your rifle and are waiting 
Repair Department at 1-800-243-9700 with 
include any payment information on this 

customer (dwayne) 
I ma·i led rny gun to the rl ·ion NY pl ant 
assembly safety recall. I purchased i 
would allow me to track it online, but 

It was mailed on May 15 
I can contact the Ilion 

thanks, 

Charles Earnhardt 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

we 

Is there any way 
arrived there? 

MAE00005718 


